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Paul Kelly Cup Round 2 – Friday May 31 
Friday, May 24, 2019. 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 

The next game of the Paul Kelly Cup is taking place next Friday, May 31 at Gundary Oval, Moruya. 

I have not received a draw as yet, but will hopefully receive it and send it home on Monday. We need to be at Gundary 
Oval by 9.45am. With roadworks taking place in some areas, cars should be leaving Merimbula by 7.15am. 

We will be taking two teams, a mixed team and an all-boys team. Boys may have time playing on either or both teams 
throughout the day. Team line-ups for the first game have not yet been finalised.  

Games will start from 10am. The day will be organised as a knockout, with the finals being played at 1.30pm. Therefore 
the day should conclude by 2pm. Mr Phil Jackson, Mr Geoff Pursell, Mr Danny Hayes and I will be coaching/supporting 
the teams on the day. Thank you to Ms Jo Mayer and Mrs Shiomi Blewitt for offering to drive extra children. 
 
Our “Mixed Team” will be in a pool of four teams: Merimbula PS, Cobargo PS, Batemans Bay PS and St Mary’s Moruya. 
 
Our “Boys Team” will be in a pool of eight teams: Merimbula PS, Mumbulla School, St Michael’s Nowra, Lumen Christi 
Catholic College, Milton Public School, St Mary’s Moruya, Batemans Bay PS and Narooma PS. 
 
There will be no canteen operating on the day. Please ensure that your child/ren packs: 

• Fruit break 
• Morning tea 
• Lunch 
• Spending money (in case the driver stops for snacks on the way home etc) 
• 2 x water bottles (at least ****some children took NO water to the last knockout day) 
• A hat, sunscreen and mat or towel to sit on (for in between games) 
• An asthma puffer/Epipen if required 
• Clothes to change into after the game/s 
• A mouthguard 
• Headgear (optional) 
• Provided uniform (worn). 

 
Parents/carers may also wish to pack a foldout chair. 
 
Sports uniforms will be provided for each child before the day. Please ensure that your child packs a change of clothes 
so that their uniform can be returned on the day and that he/she wears their AFL Uniform AND a school jumper/jacket 
(or PSSA Representative Jumper) to the game. Football socks, football boots and mouthguards must be worn, and 
headgear is recommended. Tackle football will be played on the day. 
 

If there are any cancellations due to weather, I will post such on Facebook. Alternately, I will call you on the number you 
provide on the Permission Slip. 
 
Michelle Hulme -  
AFL Co-ordinator 

 



Gundary Oval Map 
 

               To Batemans Bay    

 
      To Merimbula  

 

Travel organisation is as follows. Please contact me at school ASAP if your travel arrangements change or if you need 
support.  
 
Please note: Children travelling with Ms Hulme, Mr Pursell/Ms Mayer or Mr Jackson need to meet in the School Bus Bay 
on Randolf Street, Merimbula at 7am on Friday. 
 

Travelling With Family/Own Parent Travelling with Ms Hulme Travelling with Mr Pursell/ 
Ms Mayer 

Byron and Brody Kellalea Sunny Hulme 
Luke Lewis 

Sophie Lewis 
Roux Butler-Woollard  

Jarrah Butler-Woollard 

Wyatt Purcell 
Bronte Purcell 
Jackson Lane  

Rafael Chabrier 
Hunter Hughes 

Hayden Stevens 
Noah Emmerson 

Annabella Hutchinson 

Jack Stevenson Travelling with Mr Jackson 
Caleb Greenwell Dean Bailey-Scott 

Logan Burton 
Logan Noy 

Daniel Cummings 
 

Ryan Stevens Travelling with Mrs Blewitt 
Connor Dickson Harry Blewitt 

Xavier Overend 
Liam Duggan 

David Campbell-Jones 
Corey Bennett 
Mason Hayes 
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Paul Kelly Cup Permission Note 
 

Please return this permission note to the office by Wednesday, May 29. 
 
Dear Ms Hulme,   
 

I give permission for my child __________________________ of class ________to participate in the Paul Kelly Cup at 
Gundary Oval in Moruya on Friday May 31. I also give permission for my child to stop on route to/from the game in 
Moruya, should the driver need to stop for breaks/snacks etc. 
 
 
Special needs/medical conditions of my child of which you should be aware are: 

____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

My Mobile Phone / Contact Number on the day is: ___________________________________________________ 

 

 I will be taking my child to the game …..OR  

 I give permission for my child to travel with______________________________________________________  

 
  ______________________________       _______________________________              ____________________ 
           Name (Parent/Caregiver)                             Signature (Parent/Caregiver)   Date 


